Theodore Wirth Golf Association – President’s Letter

Wirth Golf Association Members, 

Welcome to the 2025 season. If the weather is favorable for us, the season will begin with our first event on Saturday, April 19. 
We want to welcome the new Operations Manager at Theodore Wirth Zach Siggelkow. Thank you to Hugh O’Brien for the work done as Interim Golf Manager. 
We will continue club participation in 12 man, Sr. 8 man and Metro Seniors. 
TWGA is open to ideas that foster new club membership. A Saturday Series (Hope Cup) was proposed to the board. This could create additional interest in our club and the potential for new membership. Thank you to Jeff Fick. 
Again, this year we want to emphasize the importance of speed of play. Please keep up with the group in front of you. 
Let’s have a year of good participation, friendly competition and continued legacy. 

Kyle Reese
President, TWGA


